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AGENDA 
 

TOWN OF CLINTON REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 
September 17, 2024 

 

Call meeting to order –  
 

Prior months meeting minutes –  
 

Treasurers Report/Financial Review –  
 

Review and pay bills – 

 
Visitor Input- 

 
Correspondence – 

 

Fire Department Report –  

 

EMS/First Responders Report –  

 

Recreation Board Report –  

 

Community Building Report –  

 

Roads and Bridge Report –  

 

Old business –  

 

New Business –  

 

Public Comment- 

 

Adjourn -  
 

 

 
 



TOWN OF CLINTON REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
 

August 20, 2024 
 

The regular meeting of the Town of Clinton was called to order by Chairman Peter 

Ramfjord at 6:00 PM with Supervisors Cal Warwas, Peter Ramfjord, Treasurer Elaine 

Santi, Fire Chief Jim Theodore, EMR Coordinator Kyle Tomczyk and Clerk Brian 

Mayry. Supervisor Robert Butler was absent.    All in attendance recited the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 
 

The minutes of the last regular meeting were distributed by the Clerk. Supervisor Warwas 

motioned to wave reading the minutes and accept the minutes as distributed, second by 

Chaiman Ramfjord. Motion carried unanimously. 
 

The Treasurer’s Report was provided and read by Treasurer Santi.  Supervisor Warwas 

motioned to accept the financial report, second by Chaiman Ramfjord and 

unanimously carried. 
 

Chairman Ramfjord motioned to pay the submitted bills and claim forms. The motion 

was second by Supervisor Warwas and prevailed unanimously. 

 

Fire Chief Theodore stated the Department responded to five department alarms.  Chief 

Theodore addressed the Township Board stating that there is another round of NFPA 

training has begun this fall.  The new 2025 OSHA standards were touched on briefly.  

The air conditioner in the squad room has been replaced as the donated unit had quit.  It 

is appearing that several firefighters may be stepping aside and Alex Donahue is 

requesting membership.   Chief Theodore stated that he is looking at using Lexipol for 

the Departments SOPs.   
 

EMR Coordinator Kyle Tomczyk stated that the EMRs received 8 alarms.  The grant 

request for CO monitors was rejected.  Responders will be attending monthly trainings 

that will count toward the biannual refresher.  Corbin Anderson has requested to become 

a Clinton Emergency Responder.   Chairman Ramfjord motioned to accept Corbin 

Anderson as an EMR.  Supervisor Warwas second the motion and it prevailed 

unanimously.    
 

Chairman Ramfjord stated the baseball fields are no longer being used by the local youth 

baseball program as the season has ended. 

 

Chairman Ramfjord motioned that the meeting be adjourned until the next regular 

meeting on August 20, 2024, beginning at 6:00 PM.   Supervisor Warwas second and the 

meeting adjourned at 6:35 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brian Mayry, Clerk 

 

 

 


